
 

 

PUBLICATION 
Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution System    

Access Arrangement  
PROPOSED REFERENCE TARIFF VARIATION FOR 2011/12 

The Economic Regulation Authority has decided not to approve WA Gas Networks Pty Ltd’s 
proposed reference tariff variation submitted on 16 May 2011.  A copy of the Authority’s 
assessment report is available on the Authority’s website.   

WAGN also made supplementary submissions to the Authority on 30 May 2011 and 10 June 
2011.  A copy of the WAGN variation report is available on the Authority’s website. 

The National Gas Rules (r. 97(4)) and the approved access arrangement provide for the 
Authority to approve or not approve the reference tariff variation proposal in the form put to 
it.   

Where the Authority does not approve a reference tariff variation proposal, WAGN can make 
a further proposal to the Authority, either amending the scope of the proposal, or providing 
additional information in support of its original proposal. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Rasmus Moerch 
A/Assistant Director Access (Gas) 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Greg Watkinson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
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22 June 2011  

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9677/2/20110622%20-%20D69243%20-%20GDS%20AA%20-%20WAGN%20Ref%20Tariff%20Variation%20proposal%202011%20-%20ERA%20Decision.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9678/2/20110622%20-%20D69322%20-%20GDS%20AA%20-%20WAGN%20Variation%20Report.pdf
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